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CBD MED Research Corp. Announces AGM and Special Meeting 
Results 
November 23, 2015: “The Company” (CBD MED) is pleased to announce 
that the existing Directors, comprising Gary F. Zak, Dr. K. Sethu Raman, 
Kenneth Phillippe, and H. Barry Hemsworth were all re-elected to the Board 
of Directors for the current year at the annual meeting held on October 15, 
2015 in Vancouver, B.C. 
 
1. Change of Business, the shareholders unanimously approved a change of 
business. 
2. Shareholders approved a transfer from the TSX Venture Exchange to the 
Canadian Securities Exchange. 
3. Stock Option Plan, shareholder approval was granted. 
4. MNP, LLP, Chartered Accountants were re-appointed as the Auditors of 
the company for the upcoming year. 
Management is pleased with the shareholder support and approvals. The 
Company will proceed with the acquisition of the exclusive distribution 
rights of the Medipacs “Mini-Infusion™ Pump, in Canada, previously 
announced by way news release of June 25, 2015. To view the award 
winning technology.  www.medipacs.com 
 
 
On behalf of the Board of Directors,  
  
CBD Med Research Corp. 
  
"Gary F. Zak"  
President, CEO 
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Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term  
is defined in policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the  
adequacy or accuracy of this release.   
  
This news release includes certain statements that may be deemed “forward-looking  
statements”. 
 For more information on the Company and the risks and challenges of its  
business, investors should review the Company’s annual filings that are available at  
www.sedar.com.  
 
 
 
 


